








 

 

 

 

   

 

March 21, 2011 

 

Dr. Erika Lindemann 

Associate Dean for Undergraduate Curricula 

3014 Steele Building, CB# 3504 

The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 

Chapel Hill, NC 27599-3504 

 

Dear Dr. Lindemann, 

 

I am writing to provide further details regarding the proposed minor in speech and 

hearing sciences, as summarized in the January 24, 2011, letter from Lee McLean and 

me.  Specifically: 

 

• Students interested in the minor would be eligible to apply in the fall of their 

sophomore year and decisions would be made within two weeks of the 

application deadline (TBA).  

• A minimum GPA of 3.0 would be needed in order to be considered for the 

minor.   

• An application form would be posted on our website: 

(www.med.unc.edu/ahs/sphs).    

• The website and undergraduate bulletin would both include the following 

statement:  “Students should contact the Division of Speech and Hearing 

Sciences in the fall semester preceding anticipated enrollment in the minor to 

receive admissions information. Student selection is made on a competitive 

basis with consideration given to academic achievement and demonstrated 

interest in speech-language pathology or audiology, as reflected in the 

application and personal statement.” 

 

Thank you for your assistance. Please let us know if anything else is needed.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jackson Roush, Ph.D. 

Professor and Director 

Division of Speech and Hearing Sciences 

 

cc:  Lee McLean 
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